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No. 848 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
DEPARTEMENT VAN GESONDHEID 

11 August 2008 

NOTICE: ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE SINGLE EXIT PRICES OF MEDICINES 

ANDSCHEDULEDSUBSTANCES 

In terms of regulation 8(1) of the Regulations relating to Transparent Pricing 

System for Medicines and Scheduled Substances published under the Medicines 

and Related Substances Act, 1965 (Act No. I 1  of 1965) the Minister of Health 

intends to review the Single Exit Prices of medicines. 

Interested persons are invited to submit any substantiated comments on the 

review of the Single Exit Price to the Director-General of Health, Private Bag 

X828, Pretoria, 0001, (for the attention of the Director: Pharmaceutical Economic 

Evaluations) within three months of the date of the publication of this notice. 

Dr M E Tshabalala-Msimang, MP 

Minister of Health 
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